
Bringing together lgbt+* employees of the university of 

oxford, oxford university press, colleges, nurseries and 

postgraduate students. 

The network uses an email list and teams channel to send 

out news relevant to lgbt+ staff and holds various meetings 

throughout the year, both social and work-related.

 The ‘+’ represents minority gender identities and sexual 
orientations not included explicitly in the acronym LGBT 
(Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender)

Join the LGBT+ 
Staff Network

https://edu.web.ox.ac.uk/lgbt-staff-network
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